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Pasquale &

July 5, 2018

Details of Request

Re: To enter a License Agreement for an existing dock and boathouse belonging to

781 Kenstone Beach Road, Bobcaygeon. (To be read in conjunction with Request for

Deputation APPlication)

Attn: Mr. Mayor and Council,

We are appealing the decision made by the Land Management Committee that we remove our

boathouse. With repair and permits from Trent Severn Watenruays, we will be able to enter a

lease agreement with tne City of Kawartha Lakes for our dock but not our boathouse'

This year has been particularly difficult to keep up with repairs due to health issues and

extreme weather conditions. The major storm in April 2018 severely damaged both our dock

and boathouse.

Since my husband is now retired, we will be able to spend longer periods of time at the cottage

and malie repairs when needed. We had already contacted a contractor (Aspin Windows and

Doors and complete Home Renovations) to do the work.

One of the main reasons that we chose to buy this cottage was that it had access to the lake.

We would appreciate being able to continue to enjoy sitting on our dock watching the view and

enjoying the beautiful sunsets. Our cottage does not have a view of the lake (it is up the street)

and ifreietore we use our boathouse to store chairs and peddle boat.

k you ideration in this matter

Pasquale and Lucia Dileo


